
 

Ladybridge Weekly News 

                                                                                                                                          12th September 2022  
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
What a lovely first week back, the children enjoyed lots of 
Wow moments, getting to know their new teachers and 

settling in to their 
new classes.  

It was an absolute 
pleasure to see the 
children so happy in 
school. 
 
 
We are all saddened by the news of the passing of Queen Elizabeth II.  We had a special assembly on 
Friday morning where we looked at her wonderful life and the great things that she achieved for our 
country.  School will be closed on Monday 19th September when her state funeral will take place. 
 
Year 5 and 6 children have been given a letter for the residential trip for July 2023.  We have limited 
places for this, please pay the deposit and fill in the permission slip as soon as you can if you would 
like your child to attend to ensure that your child has a place.  
 
We are currently advertising for a Mid-day Assistant.  If you would like to support our wonderful 
children during lunchtime, helping them with their food and then supporting them when they play 
outside please apply by downloading an application form from Stockport Council’s website or ask at 
the office for a papercopy.  
 
The School Nurse will be holding a drop in session on Thursday 22nd September, if you have any 
worries or health concerns, please do come and see her, she is really lovely and extremely helpful. 
 

Individual school photographs will be taken on 22nd September.  There has been a letter sent home 
asking for photo consent, due to GDPR regulations we have to send this out every year, even if you 
have already filled one out you will need to fill it out again. We are not allowed to take a photograph 
of your child without written permssion. So please do return it as soon as possible.  
 



 

Best wishes 
 
 

Mrs Hill  

Diary Dates  

 Monday 12th September – swimming lessons start 

 Monday 19th September – school closed 

 Thursday 22nd September – School nurse drop in  

 Thursday 22nd September – Individual School photographs 

 Monday 26th September – School Nurse in to carry out weight and height measurements Y6 

 Monday 17th October – Nasal Flu immunisation   

 Friday 21st October – 9.15 Harvest Festival All Hallows Church 

 Friday 21st October – Break up for half term 

 Monday 31st October – INSET day 

 Tuesday 1st November – Children return to school 

 Tuesday 15th November – Parents Evening 3.30 – 6.00 

 Thursday 17th November -  Parents Evening 3.30 – 6.00 

 Friday 2nd December – Christmas Fair 3.30 – 5.30 

 Tuesday 6th December – 9.30 Key Stage 1 Nativity dress rehearsal  

 Wednesday 7th December – 2.00 Key Stage 1 Nativity performance  

 Thursday 15th December – 9.30 EYFS Christmas Sing-a-long dress rehearsal 

 Friday 16th December – 2.00 EYFS Christmas Sing-a-long 

 Wednesday 21st December – 9.15 Carol Service All Hallows Church  

 Thursday 22nd December – 2.00 Key Stage 2 Talent Show 

 Thursday 22nd December – Children Break up for Christmas 

 Friday 23rd December  - INSET day 

 Monday 9th January – Children return to school 

This Week our Class Captains are: 
 
Mrs Woodworth – Jackson, for always aiming high and being a lovely friend. 
Miss Nugent – Rosie, for being an amazing role model and showing resilience this week.   
Mrs Burke –   Skyla, for being a lovely role model for having beautiful manners. 
Miss Brownrigg - Leah, for aiming high in all aspects of school life. 
Mr Fenwick – Tim, for setting such a great example to the rest of the class. 
Mrs Davies –  Haroon, for a sensible and focused start to Year 6 
Mrs Parker – Jacob, for having an excellent first week back, keep up the good work Jacob! 
 
This week’s Headteacher’s were given to Scarlett for a confident start to year 6 and Leo for a 
wonderful start to year 3 
 
This week’s star table winners are Innaya and Ryan for using their beautiful manners at lunchtime. 



 

 

School Uniform 
There will be termly rewards for children who consistently wear the correct school uniform from 
September. Children must not wear sportswear of any kind. May I also remind parents that children 
should be wearing black school shoes.  Trainers can be worn during playtime and lunchtime, but 
these must come to school in a separate bag and be stored in lockers.  

PE Kits 
PE kits are provided by school for all children from year 1 to 6, parents only need to provide pumps 
or trainers.  PE kits will be washed regularly (as needed) by school in non-biological liquid.  If you do 
not wish to use a school PE kit please let your class teacher know and provide a PE kit for your child.  
 
Year 5 will have swimming on Monday each week, all other classes from year 1 to 6 will have two 
lessons each week where PE kits are used.   

The school website address is www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk 
The school twitter address is  @LadybridgePS  
The school phone number is 0161 428 5445 
The school text number is 0161 850 1262 
School uniform can be ordered from www.tesco.com/ues 

http://www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk/
http://www.tesco.com/ues

